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Major Review – Crime Prevention Resources provided for 
Hillingdon Police by London Borough of Hillingdon and the 
free Older Peoples Burglar Alarms Scheme   
 
Role of School Police Officers 
 
  
     

      Contact Officer: Khalid Ahmed  
Telephone: 01895 250833 

REASON FOR ITEM   
  
To be provided with information from invited witnesses to help the Committee 
with its review. 
 
Also to be provided with details on the role of School Police Officers which 
was requested at a previous meeting 
 
OPTIONS OPEN TO THE COMMITTEE   
  

1. To question the witnesses on the information provided at the meeting 
2. To update the scoping report as appropriate based on the information 

provided at the meeting. 
3. To agree the witnesses for the next stage of the review. 
4. To note the information provided on the role of the School Police 

Officers. 
 
INFORMATION  
 
1.  At the last meeting of the Committee held on 28 March 2013, the 

Committee was provided with a presentation from the Council’s Anti Social 
Behaviour & Investigations Service Manager on the background to the 
review. 

 
2.  The review Members have chosen to undertake is wide-ranging and 

involves a number of different Police representatives. For this meeting Liz 
Jones, the Council’s Community Safety and CCTV Manager will be invited 
to provide the review with information on CCTV and Burglar Alarms and 
the results of the satisfaction survey which recipients of the alarms are 
asked to complete.   

 
3. In addition Police officers will be invited to provide further details on Crime 

Prevention Bus.  
 
4. For the following meeting (28 May), it is suggested that on the use and 

serviceability of Mobile CCTV vehicle Sergeant Neil Roberts be invited, for  
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the proposed increased use of speed meters Chief Inspector Rob Wilson, 
for the effectiveness of the Council funded 11 police officers Inspector 
Kevan Baillie and in relation to speed strips and whether there has been a 
reduction in speed, a Council Road Safety Manager be invited to attend. 
 

5. At this Committee’s meeting in February 2013, Members asked for further 
information on the role of the School Police Officers and Sergeant Dave 
Hooper has been invited to attend. 

 
PAPERS WITH REPORT 
 
Appendix A – Draft Scoping Report 
 


